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HILLSDALE COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 
 HILLSDALE COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

  
33 McCollum St. - Suite 223 
Hillsdale MI  49242-1688 
Phone: (517) 439-9166 
Email: planning@co.hillsdale.mi.us 

Public Notice 
 

April 10, 2025 
 
The Hillsdale County Planning Commission has scheduled a Workshop 

Session to be held on Monday, April 14, 2025 at 1:00 p.m. in the Conference 

Room at the Hillsdale County Office Building, 33 McCollum Street, Room 210, 

Hillsdale, Michigan 49242. 

 

The purpose of this Workshop Session is to review the adopted Comprehensive 

Land Use Plan and to identify those areas of the plan that need updating. 

 
I, Nicolas L. Wheeler, hereby certify that the above notice was posted on the bulletin boards 
of the Hillsdale County Courthouse and the Hillsdale County Office Building, the parking lot 
entrance door of the County Office Building, and the public notice page of the Hillsdale County 
Website on April 10, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. 

 

 
Nicolas L. Wheeler 
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